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Addendum Four serves to answer questions from vendors and provide information on 
conditional land use permits as required by the Kenai Peninsula Borough. 
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the ITB and is a total of two pages. 
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Questions from Vendors 

Question 1: Is it permissible to dispose of clearing debris in the disposal area provided by the 
Contract docs?   
 
Answer: No, the disposal area is for unsuitable soils only. Clearing debris may be burned, 
mulched, or removed from site. 
 

Changes to the ITB 
 
Conditional Land Use Permits 
Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) does not consider new development in ADL 231493 (Cohoe Loop 
Rd material site) on the east side of the road to be a part of the Prior Existing Use. Thus the 
applicant would need to seek out a KPB Conditional Land Use Permit if they opt to develop the 
eastern side.   

End of Addendum Four 


